
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY! 
Parent/Carers please return Student Photo Envelopes either via classroom note box  
or to the school office ASAP. 
 
We hope to have all envelopes returned prior to the Photo Day as this assists us greatly 
on the day. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the school office. 


